
HEALTH INFORMATION: CORONAVIRUS
There is an outbreak of pneumonia in China caused by a new type of coronavirus (2019-nCoV)

If you have been in China within the past 2 weeks or were in contact
with such person and develop a fever, dry cough, or have difficulty
breathing (dyspnoe), seek medical care right away.

Call a following telephone number before going to see a doctor: 
+36 30 577 37 64
Tell them your symptoms and that you were in China or were in contact
with such person.

General advice: 
Wash your hands and use standard hygienic and airborne precautions!

Be informed! Follow the situation updates at the WHO homepage 
(https://www.who.int).

If You have symptoms, You can find
medical care at the:
Department of Emergency Medicine (SBO)
(PTE Janus Pannonius Klinikai Tömb)
of the Clinical Centre of Univ Pécs
Pécs, Ifjúság útja 13.
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